
 

The Village of Chenequa would like to thank each and every one 

of you for your support, generosity and patience as we navigated 

this challenging year.  May the holiday spirit be with you and your 

family today and throughout the New Year. 

 

In the early morning hours of Friday, November 6th, 2020, two officers 

from neighboring jurisdictions were shot while conducting a hit and 

run investigation in the City of Delafield. Officers from the Hartland 

and Delafield Police Departments sustained substantial injuries that 

will impact them for years to come.  The Chenequa Police 

Department was on scene immediately that day to assist the officers 

who had been shot and were a part of the investigation team that 

ended with a suspect taken into custody without incident.  A 

fundraiser is being held on December 6th, 2020 for the two 

recovering officers.  We invite you to join us.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy New Year!!  May the New Year bring to you warmth of love, and a light to guide your path 

towards a positive destination!  Cheers to 2021!!  
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Please be sure to fill out 2021 Snow Plow Agreement and

 2021 Dog License Application. 
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John’s Disposal Holiday 

Schedule: 
Christmas Day – December 25th  

New Year’s Day – January 1st  
 

Collection will be delayed by one 
day during this time period. 

Security Key Box System  

Did you know that the Village 

Ordinance 5.22 states that “All public 

structures in the Village and all other 

structures having an automatic fire or 

burglar alarm system shall be 

equipped with a key box system? In 

addition, all driveway entrances with 

locking gates shall be equipped with a 

key box system. The key box system 

shall be of a type approved by the 

Village Police Department. The key 

box shall contain a key to permit 

access to the structure or driveway 

entrance by members of the Village 

Police or Village Fire Departments in an 

emergency. The key box shall be 

installed in a conspicuous location 

approved by the Village Police 

Department. Key boxes shall be 

obtained from the Village for a fee, as 

established from time to time.”  

 


